
 

 

 
Nov 2, 2022 (previously submitted via email) 
 
Birgit Armstrong, Project Advisor, Incentive Rate Setting & Regulatory Accounting 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319, 27th floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Armstrong: 
 
RE: 2023 IRM Tranche Assignment 
 
 
As this is the first year North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited will be filing a joint IRM for North Bay and Espanola, 
we would like to formally request a move from Tranche 3 to Tranche 4 (November 23, 2022).  
 
Regards,  
 
 
Micheal Roth, CPA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
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